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Videos and Podcasts
We are not currently producing videos or podcasts, but we regularly remind people that everything is there to watch again on YouTube.

Social Media
We have stopped posting on Twitter because of the current uncertainty; we maintain a minimum presence on FaceBook which is still popular.

Newsletters
Still popular, but surprisingly, not so many in the congregation are signed up.  How can we get more people to keep up to date with all our services and events?

Website
The website is regularly updated and shows all our events and services. Our entry on the Church of England “A Church near You” site sends people to the website.

Zoom
Our Zoom account is regularly used for meetings of all kinds. People who otherwise couldn’t attend groups and meetings are able to join in, but it doesn’t mean we don’t want to encourage in-person meetings too.

And next?
We continue to work on communicating both within the church and outside. Anyone who would like to join the team is welcome, please get in touch.
communications@christchurchlille.fr 


Rosemary Ulyett and the Communications team, April 2023
